
 

 
February 15, 2024 

 

Dear Bunker Hill Families and Staff: 

Today, at approximately 1:15 pm, we were notified by several students of a threat to the school 

that was made by one of our students at BHMS.  Based on what was reported and after a brief 

investigation we found that indeed a threat had been made.  As a result, we assembled our 

threat assessment team of counselors, administrators, SROs/SLEOs.  We also brought in the 

Washington Township Police Department to assist.  As a result of the collective efforts of the 

team, we were successfully able to decipher and mitigate this threat.   

As a principal, I would like to commend those individuals who came forward and understood 

the importance of “see something, hear something, say something.”  Because they were 

mature and new to notify administration and counseling, we were able to bring swift resolution 

to this concern. 

Therefore, I want to assure you that we brought resolution to the matter and hope you and 

your family have a restful extended weekend.  Most importantly, please reach out if you have 

any concerns.  Mrs. Egizi or I will certainly take your calls if you need more clarification. 

Thank you for your constant support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


